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My Name is Bill James. I am a California Commercial Nearshore Fisherman. I am the Fisheries 
Consultant for PSLCFA. I am here representing the Nearshore Commercial Fishermen from 
PSLCFA and MBCFA. The ports of PSL (Avila) and Morro Bay land the greatest amount of "high 
value" Nearshore Finfish of any port Complex on the west coast. We have a very sustainable 
fishery. We would like the following Trip limits for the area south of 40:10 for the years of 2019-
2020: 
 
Shallow Nearshore          1200 lbs/ 2 months Closed March-April 
Deeper Nearshore           1000 lbs/ 2 months Closed March-April 
Lingcod                               300 lbs month         Closed March April.  
Canary Rockfish                200 lbs/ 2 months   Closed March-April  
Shelf Rockfish                    600 lbs month         Closed March-April 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to offer comment.  
 
Sincerely,  
Bill James 
 


